
GUARDIAN ANGELS PARISH 
PARISH OFFICE: 
1310 WESTPORT ROAD   

 KANSAS CITY, MO  64111 

 (816) 931-4351 PHONE 

 (816) 531-6396  FAX 

  

OFFICE HOURS: 
 MONDAY- THURSDAYéé. 8:30 AM- 4:30 PM 

 FRIDAYééééééé.... 8:30 AM - NOON 

 

 PARISH WEBSITE: 
 GUARDIANANGELSKC.ORG 

 
 EMAIL:  
 INFO@GUARDIANANGELSKC.ORG 

 

 LITURGY SCHEDULE: 
 SATURDAYééééé.. 4:00 PM 

 SUNDAYéééééé.. 8:30 AM AND 11:00 AM 

 TUESDAYééééé.é5:30 PM 

 WED., THURS. & FRIé..  8:15 AM 
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Mass Intentions 
SATURDAY, MARCH 4 

4:00 PM MARY & GEORGE REUTTER 

SUNDAY, MARCH 5 

8:30 AM TOM CARNEAL 

11:00 AM PARISHIONERS & BENEFACTORS 

TUESDAY, MARCH 7 

5:30 PM ROSARY RECIPIENTS LIVING &  

 DECEASED 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 8 

9:30 AM  RESIDENTS & STAFF OF BISHOP  

 SPENCER PLACE  

THURSDAY, MARCH 9 

8:15 AM OUR LADY OF HOPE 

FRIDAY, MARCH 10 

8:15 AM 

SATURDAY, MARCH 11 

4:00 PM PAUL HIRT 

SUNDAY, MARCH 12 

8:30 AM PARISHIONERS & BENEFACTORS 

11:00 AM LOUIS PACHECO 

Sunday, March 5 
9:30 am First Communion Prep Parish Hall 
11:00 am Pre-School Parish Hall 
Tuesday, March 7 
6:00 pm Festival Meeting Parish Office 
Wednesday, March 8 
7:00 pm RCIA Parish Office 
Thursday, March 9 
6:30 pm What Catholics Believe Parish Hall 
Friday, March 10 
5:00ñ7:30 pm Holy Name Society Cafeteria 
 Lenten Dinner 
Sunday, March 12  
9:30 am First Communion Prep Parish Hall 
11:00 am Pre-School Parish Hall 

The Week Aheadééé... 

PRAY FOR OUR SICK & MILITARY 

 
Please pray for those who are sick or recuperating: 

Shirley Andrade, Larry Clark, Candy Colorado, 

Cathryn Dugan, Teddy Elmer, Jose Padilla Enriques, 

Ruby Falk, Matthew Flord, Pat Garcia, Ruth Romaine 

Glass, Sylvia Harral, Marie Hash, Antoinette Marie 

Hernandez, Leo Hernandez, Nick and Rita Hernandez, 

Adri Jordison, Dolores Kiefer, Major John King, Phil 

Lima, Mary Jo Lister, Erma Lopez, Kathy Luna, Lupe 

Luna, Fr. Glenn Mueller, Kathy Neal, James Norbury, 

Carol Oropeza, Celia Padilla, Jose E. Padilla, Rose and 

Joe Padilla, David Panzero, Pete Pierron, Margaret 

Reid, Theo Stephen Ridenour, Jessie Ruiz, Lois 

Ruocco, Betty and Tom Ryan, Marigene Suellentrop, 

Pat Sullivant, Susan Tarwater, Beverly Tumberger, 

Soccorro Velo, Michael Weaver, Pat Woodrum, La 

Vera Young, and for all the sick and infirmed. 

Please pray for those serving in the military: 

Joe  Penniston, James Reyes (Marines), Bill 

Sullentrop, Joshua Kappler (Navy) 

Readings for the Week of March 5, 2017 

Sunday:  Gn 2:7-9; 3:1-7/Ps 51:3-6, 12-13, 17/Rom 5:12-19 

 or 5:12, 17-19/Mt 4:1-11 

Monday:  Lv 19:1-2, 11-18/Ps 19:8-10, 15/Mt 25:31-46 

Tuesday:  Is 55:10-11/Ps 34:4-7, 16-19/Mt 6:7-15 

Wednesday:  Jon 3:1-10/Ps 51:3-4, 12-13, 18-19/Lk 11:29-32 

Thursday:  Est C:12, 14-16, 23-25/Ps 138:1-3, 7c-8/Mt 7:7-12 

Friday:  Ez 18:21-28/Ps 130:1-8/Mt 5:20-26 

Saturday:  Dt 26:16-19/Ps 119:1-2, 4-5, 7-8/Mt 5:43-48 

Next Sunday:  Gn 12:1-4a/Ps 33:4-5, 18-20, 22/2 Tm 1:8b-10/Mt 

 17:1-9  

ÉLiturgical Publications Inc. 

Time and Talent Forms 

Please remember to complete your Time and 

Talent Form.  We would like to receive a 

completed form from ALL individuals (over 18 

years of age).  These forms are available at all 

entrances to the church.  Forms can be deposited 

in collection baskets or sent to the parish office.   

 

If you are unsure how to best give of your time, 

please give Deacon Tyrone a call at the parish 

office.  We need you! 

Social Justice Sundays in Lent 

Each Sunday during Lent (March 5, 12, 19, 26 and April 2) 

Guardian Angels will have speakers who present and facilitate 

discussion on a variety of social justice issues.  These issues include 

issues like: Equal Access to Education, Dignity in End-of-Life Care, 

Community Engagement, and Domestic Violence.  The discussions 

will take place in the Parish Hall  from 9:45 am till 10:45 am.  There 

is no charge for this series.  If you have questions, please contact Dr. 

Amanda Quantz from the University of Saint Mary at (913) 758-

6158 or smanda.quantz@stmary.edu.  This series is a great way to 

prepare for the Lenten season and learn more about important issues 

affecting our community. 

Lenten Dinner Hosted by Holy Name Society 

Friday, March 10 from 5 pm till 7:30 pm in the 

school cafeteria.  Donôt miss this one!  We will have 

cheese and onion enchiladas, tostados and rice.  The 

cost is $8.00; beverages and desserts will be 

available, but for an additional cost. Everyone is 

welcome!  Please spread the word to your neighbors and friends. 

In Sympathy 
Joe Falk, husband of Ruby Falk, passed away on Saturday, February 

25th.  May Joe enjoy the fullness of Godôs life and we pray that  

Ruby and Joeôs family and friends find strength and courage in this 

difficult time. 



Food Pantry  
We feel very fortunate at Guardian Angels to have a Food 

Pantry to help with the needs of the hungry in 

the Westport/Roanoke area. This is because of 

your generous support and we thank you.  

 

Food Pantry Requests for this Week 
Canned Soup, Canned Ravioli and Spaghetti, 

Canned Vegetables, Dish detergent, Shampoo, Soap 

bars, Tooth Paste and Brushes, Toilet Paper. 

Parish Support 
 

Sunday, February 19, 2017 

Envelopes ................................................ $1,757.73 

Plate ............................................................ $539.27 

Total ........................................................ $2,297.00 

 

 

ñGod cannot be outdone in generosity.ò   St. Ignatius of Loyola 
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If you have not received your contribution envelopes, contact 

the Parish Office at 816.931.4351 to arrange to pick them up. 

And, remember, second collection envelopes are still 

available near the Angel statue.  

Seminar on Pope Francis on Care for Creation  

Fr. Bob is giving a Lenten seminar Wednesday 

evenings March 8-19 at Village Presbyterian 

Church on Pope Francis' encyclical on Care for 

Creation (Laudato si').  Everyone is welcome.  If 

you would like to register, please contact Fr. Bob 

by e-mail and he will send you instruction for 

registration.  If you don't use e-mail, just call Fr. 

Bob and he will help you get registered. 

Guardian Angels Parish Survey 

In regard to the parish survey that we are urging all 

parishioners to take, we want to 

stress that this is an anonymous 

survey. Our goal with the survey is 

to make sure we are meeting the 

needs of the parishioners.  You can 

pick up a survey at all entrances to 

the church.  Completed surveys 

should be sent to the parish office 

or put in the collection baskets during mass.  Please 

take the time to complete the survey; we need 

YOUR INPUT! 

21st Annual Joint Diocesan Mass for the  

Anointing of the Sick 

 

Saturday, March 11, 2017, 10 am, at Cure of Ars 

Church, 9401 Mission Rd in Leawood, Kansas 

Bishop James V. Johnston, Jr. will be the Principal 

Celebrant with the Most Reverend James P. 

Keleher as Homilist in a communal Mass to 

administer the sacrament of the sick to Catholics of 

both Dioceses. The special concelebration of the 

Mass, anointing and blessing of the sick, is 

comparable to that done in Lourdes, France. All 

are invited to attend. The church is especially 

accessible for those with handicaps. Prior to Mass, 

the Sacrament of reconciliation will be offered 

from 9 to 9:45am. Those wishing to receive the 

sacraments are asked to pre-register by sending 

your name and correct spelling to 

maltakansascity@gmail.com or call 816-974-3908. 

Thank you very much for your assistance in past 

years and for helping us get the word out again this 

year. 0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÃÏÎÔÁÃÔ "ÏÂ &ÉÔÚÇÅÒÁÌÄȟ 
#ÈÁÉÒÐÅÒÓÏÎȟ ÁÔ ωρσ-τωω-χρρψ ×ÉÔÈ ÁÎÙ 
ÑÕÅÓÔÉÏÎÓȢ  Please pray for those receiving the 

sacraments on March 11, 2017. 

Shoebox Project for Lent 

Every Lenten season, the Diocesan Council of Catholic 

Women sponsor a project where they ask parishioners to make 

up a shoebox of essential products that can be distributed at 

Womenôs Shelters.  Women in the shelters often leave home 

with no personal items, so they (and their children) are in need 

of personal items that we take for granted like shampoo, hair 

brushes and combs, deodorant, tooth brushes, lotion, soap, 

socks, etc. Instead of using a shoebox for your items, please 

place them in a gallon size baggie, as these are easier to 

transport.  If you do use a shoebox, please secure the lid. 

Please return your items to the large box at the north entrance 

to the church.  If you have questions, please contact Carolyn 

Huff at (816) 690-4278. 

CRS Rice Bowl Project 

Catholic Relief Services assists 100 million 

poor individuals around the world.  During 

Lent, they encourage us to stand in solidarity 

with the poor by offering up prayers and 

small gifts (like 25 cents or a dollar a day) 

for the poor.  For this project, they distribute containers (rice 

bowls) to families for alms giving.  These containers, if kept 

in a visible place in your home, are a constant reminder of 

the suffering of others.  Rice Bowls (collection containers) 

are at the entrances of the church.  Please return them with 

your offering no later than Palm Sunday (April 9). 

Did you know that there is an App for Prayer?

The internet site is run for Pope Francis by the  

Jesuits (the Apostleship of Prayer), and it's 

FREE.  It offers a new short prayer three times 

every day.  Go to:  https://clicktopray.org/en/  


